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In view of the remarks contained in the
Sunderland Surveyors' letter of the 6th instant, it
is submitted that they be requested by telegram to return
the approved plans on the vessel. The classification
certificates should also be returned, in order that they

may be amanded if necessary.

At

9,10.26.

0\°?§§l5\oii6~ozso



